
3. STORM UPDATE

The Coastal Parks Area Head Ranger updated the Board on the impacts of the series of storms, from
August 2001 to February 2002, on the Christchurch coastal environment. The Board decided that the
information be received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


